
 

 

 

April 6, 2023  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE – Traffic Alert Wilcannia - APRIL 12 to 14, 2023 

 

Motorists are advised there will be changed traffic conditions in Wilcannia township. 
 
The disruptions are to allow for essential road work. This includes pavement rehabilitation 
and bitumen spraying to maintain the road with a waterproof surface. 
 

• Date: Wednesday April 12 to Friday April 14 

• Time: Work will be carried out between 7.30am and 5pm 

• Location: Barrier Highway between Hood Street and James Street intersection. 

• Details: Changed traffic conditions including lane closures, reduced speed limit of 
40km/h and side road closures will be in place during work hours. 

 
Motorists should allow extra travel time. 
 
Council thanks drivers for their patience during this time, while the important road works are 
carried out.  
 

Kind Regards 

 

Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 


